
^ 

^ ^ 

R I C H A R D CoRDRA îEfvEfooeKETtNttiv 
mu^i-o PH3»oi OHIO ATTORNEY GENERAL 

August 9, 2010 PUCO 
The Honorable Scott Farkas, Attorney Examiner 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street, 12̂ ^ Floor 
Columbus, OH 43215-3793 

Re: David A. Standen^ 
PUCO Case No. 10-443.TR-CVF 
(OH3202304939D) 

Dear Examiner Farkas: 

This matter is currently scheduled for hearing on August 11, 2010. Current 
workload and scheduling require that this matter be rescheduled. I have spoken with Mr. 
Standen's legal representative, attorney Michael J. Yemc, and we have agreed and by this 
letter do jointly request that the hearing be rescheduled to October 13, 2010. 

Ifyou have any questions, you may contact me at 614.644.8539. Thank you for 
your prompt attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

/ 
U ^ r /4.' 

ith 

William L. Wright 
Section Chief 
Public Utilities Section 
180 East Broad Street, 9"* Floor 
Columbus, OH 43215-3793 
614.466.4397 (telephone) 
614.644.8764 (fax) 
william.wright@,puc.state.oh.us 

cc: Michael J. Yemc 
Werner Margard III 
Tom Forbes 
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